
Dear Louis, 

Thanks for your letter and the material. 

I haven't had a ahanoe to read, tbe proofs, but I aids notice a minor typographical error on the second page. A little below the middle of the second column the word " herrenvolk" is spelled with an "f". 
Between several stdrias 1  have been working on and the unfortunately necessary trips out of town 4  have had little time to thinki-Of.another piece. I had thought we might have discussed this .last week. Icrime know if you have any ideas. 

Yours 

Hasid isberg 


